
Week of 7/26 - 7/30 | smoke-carbon detector 
battery change, etc. 
 
July 23, 2010 
  
Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants: 
 
Happy Friday - Hope that everyone is looking forward to the weekend! 
 
Next week, beginning Monday, 7/26 - through Friday, 7/30 between 
8am - 4pm daily, Ladd Electric will be coming through all units for the 
annual smoke-carbon detector battery change and to test to ensure that all 
units are working properly.  
 
Additionally, a reminder that all entry areas and hallways must be kept clear 
of trash, recycling, shoes, and other collectibles that would impede an 
emergency departure. This is to ensure your safety and the safety of others. 
 
As always, thanks very much for your help. 
 
Enjoy the weekend... 
 
My Best, 
 
Gene Richards 
343-9909 
generichards@generichards3.com 
www.champlainapartments.com 
 
 


